
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 1, 2009  
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: 
Board Members Hull, Levey, Smith, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $20,796.25 
 
 
Barry Levey informed the Board that the Town has recently been awarded a $175,000 grant from ARC, 
funds will go towards the Water Improvements.   Barry will continue to meet with officials to complete the 
grant process. 
 
Updates were given regarding current water projects. 
 
No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 


